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Atkins, Caelan

From: Izzy Hannam 
Sent: 31 March 2023 08:47
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Stop The Aquind

Categories: Consultation Respone

Hello, 
 
I am writing to do to express my concern regarding the plans for the new Aquind. 
 
I live in one of the houses surrounding Milton Common in Portsmouth and as such will defo be effected personally 
by the installation. 
 
The issues and disruption that the Aquind is going to bring are not worth the supposed ‘benefits’ that we will gain 
from it. 
 
Myself and many others are vehemently apposed to the Aquind. 
 
Please considered the negative effect that this will have on the area. 
 
Kind regards, 
Izzy 




